MEMORANDUM

November 15, 2021

TO: Plan Commission
FROM: Jennifer Ganser, AICP, Assistant Director %
Department of Community Development

SUBJECT: PC 21-24; Text Amendment to the Zoning Ordinance

PC 21-24 was included in your October packet. As the meeting was cancelled, the Plan
Commission has not acted on this petition. The staff report remains the same, therefore, please
use the report from the October mailing. If you need another copy, please contact me.



